
Collection Day

The pick-up day for Westwood is Wednesday of every week.

On years when Christmas and New Year's day falls on a Wednesday, trash service will be
delayed one day.

Proper positioning of the carts and waste items is important to ensure that your trash and
recyclables will be picked up.  Please take note of these best practices:

Have your carts at the curb by 7:00 am on Wednesday. 
Ensure the arrows on the carts are pointing to the street, with the lid hinge toward your
house.
Place carts within 3-feet of the curb. Please do not place carts in the street or block
sidewalks.
Leave 3-feet of space between the cart and other objects such as utility poles, fire
hydrants, trees, mailboxes, and parked cars.

http://www.westwoodks.org/resident-resources/page/collection-day

